Oaklands Junior School

Headteacher - Mrs H West

Butler Road, Crowthorne, Berkshire RG45 6QZ

Telephone: 01344-773496

admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk www.oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk



29th September 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

Harvest Festival

Our Harvest Festival Service this year will take place on Thursday 7th October at 2.15pm.

Unfortunately, at this present time, we cannot invite you into our hall, so we would like to invite you into one of our Y6 classrooms, where you will be able to see this service streamed to the classroom. Please walk round the pathway to our 6A classroom where staff will be waiting for you to enter the fire door, once the children have left to go to the hall. Do feel free to wear a face mask if you would like to attend and we will have doors and windows open, as we do during the normal school day. This service will last for approximately 45 minutes and there will be refreshments and biscuits for you to enjoy in the classroom.

The sound may not be as good as we would like, as we have never streamed to classrooms from the hall before, so we would ask that if you do bring young children, that you please step outside the classroom if needs be, as you would normally do if this were in the hall, so that the adults can hear the service.

If you would like to attend, please complete the survey via the link below, so that we can ensure that we have the facilities for the numbers attending:

https://forms.office.com/r/mBRdPv2ctA

As in previous years our Harvest will be going to the Crowthorne Foodbank http://crowthorne.foodbank.org.uk/. They have asked if we could provide the following:

Milk (UHT)	Breakfast Cereal	Tinned Soup	
Fruit Juice (long-life)	Coffee	Tinned Custard	
Rice / Sponge Pudding (tinned)	Pasta (500g)	Squash	
Tinned Vegetables	Tea Bags	Tinned Meat / Fish	
Tinned Fruit	Biscuits	Tomato Ketchup	
Cup-a-soup	Pot Noodles	Crisps	
Baked Beans/Spaghetti Hoops	Jam		









Although the following items are not food, they would also be gratefully received:

Bars of Soap	Men's	Cleaning	Handwash/Antibac	Adult
	Toiletries	Products		Toothpaste

Please ensure that any items you provide are well within the 'use by / best before' date. Gifts may be sent in with the children on any day from Monday 4th October, however, we are unfortunately unable to accept any fresh produce.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Hulest

Mrs H. West Headteacher